Hau, Lucy

Subject: FW: Regional Governance

From: Rajadurai, Jibira [jrajadurai@eastgwillimbury.ca]

Sent: Friday, May 26, 2017 9:40 AM

To: christopher.raynor@york.ca

Cc: Barbara McEwan ; Lamanna, Fernando; Gillian Angus-Traill; Kathryn Moyle ; Kitteringham, Kimberley; Lisa Lyons;
Michael de Rond; Stephen Huycke

Subject: Regional Governance

[Sent on behalf of Fernando Lamanna, Municipal Clerk]

Re: Regional Governance

For your information and records, at its regular meeting held on May 16, 2017 the Council of the
Town of East Gwillimbury enacted as follows:

BE IT RESOLVED THAT the correspondence from C. Raynor, Regional Clerk, The Regional
Municipality of York, dated April 21, 2017, requesting that Council provide a consent or lack of
consent for the purpose of changing the composition and size of Regional Council by
increasing the number of members for The Corporation of the City of Vaughan from four to
five, be received; and .

THAT the Municipal Council of the Town of East Gwillimbury does not provide consent to
change the composition and size of the Regional Council by increasing their Council Members
of Vaughan from four to five.

If you have, any further questions feel free to contact the undersigned.
Yours truly,

Fernando Lamanna, B.A., CMO, Dipl. M.M.
Municipal Clerk

Corporate Services

Tel: 905-478-3821 Fax: 905-478-2808
flamanna@eastgwillimbury.ca

This electronic transmission is directed in confidence solely to the person(s) named above and may
not be otherwise distributed, copied or disclosed. If you have received this transmission in error,
please reply to this transmission advising us of the error and delete the message without making a

copy.



